
 

14 December 2023 
 
Ms Jasmina Ackar 
Director 
International Air Services Commission 
GPO BOX 630 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
 
Via email: Jasmina.Ackar@infrastructure.gov.au  
 

 

Dear Ms Ackar 

CAPACITY APPLICATION – INDONESIA ROUTE 

We refer to our correspondence dated 12 December 2023 with respect to our application for an 
allocation of capacity for additional services between Australia and Indonesia. 

Virgin Australia proposes to operate these services on Boeing 737-800 aircraft configured with 176 seats 
and plans to launch these services as follows: 

Route Commencement date 

Adelaide – Perth – Denpasar 15 May 2024 

Gold Coast – Perth – Denpasar 26 June 2024 

The total capacity will be fully utilised by 26 June 2024. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 0404 027 360 if you wish to discuss this further. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 
Todd Reynolds 
General Manager, Government Relations & Industry Affairs  
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